Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
RS&H - Tampa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, December 1, 2016 through Monday, December 12, 2016, anytime
PLACE: www.I75JonesLoop.com
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The FDOT, District One, is hosting an ePublic comment period about the design plans to widen Interstate 75 (I-75) from south of North Jones Loop Road to north of US 17, in Charlotte County. The ePublic comment period will be open from December 1 through December 12, 2016. 
The proposed improvements include expanding the existing four-lane roadway to six lanes (approximately 4.2 miles) with a grass median separating the northbound and southbound travel lanes. The project improvements also include the widening of the I-75 bridges over N. Jones Loop Road and the Seminole Gulf Railway/Riverside Drive. 
Anyone needing internet access may use the computers at the Punta Gorda Public Library in Charlotte County at 424 West Henry Street, Punta Gorda, Florida 33950. You may view the design plans and related documents at the FDOT Office located at 10041 Daniels Parkway, Fort Myers, Florida 33913.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jeff Mednick, Project Manager, (863)519-2834, Jeffrey.Mednick@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Shelly Smith, (863)519-2761, shelly.smith@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact Jeff Mednick, Project Manager, (863)519-2834, Jeffrey.Mednick@dot.state.fl.us.
